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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

On the ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT (EIS) of the proposed 2.0M MTPA STEEL MILL 

PROJECT of PANHUA INTEGRATED STEEL, INC. located in KAMANGA AGRO-INDUSTRIAL 

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORP., NATIONAL HIGHWAY, BRGY. KAMANGA, MAASIM, 

SARANGANI PROVINCE. 

 

Notice is hereby given to all parties who wish to give their opinion regarding the implementation of the proposed 

2MTPA STEEL MILL PROJECT to attend the Public Hearing scheduled on: 

 

Date Time Venue 

30 May 2022, Monday 

 

2:00 PM (Registration 

starts at 1:00 PM) 

Kamanga Gym, Brgy. Kamanga, Maasim, 

Sarangani 

 

The Public Hearing is being conducted in connection with the review of the EIS of the aforementioned project 

by the Environmental Management Bureau (EMB) of the Department of Environment and Natural Resources 

(DENR). 

 

The following is the project information: 

Project Name 2.0M MTPA Steel Mill Project 

Project Location 
Kamanga Agro-Industrial Economic Development Corp., National Highway, 

Brgy. Kamanga, Maasim, Sarangani Province 

Project Type Smelting (Steel Mill) 

Proponent Panhua Integrated Steel, Inc. 

 

All interested parties who wish to attend or participate in this Public Hearing should preferably confirm their 

attendance/participation and may give their opinion(s) in a concise position paper to the ENVIRONMENTAL 

IMPACT ASSESSMENT AND MANAGEMENT DIVISION (EIAMD) of this Office through email at 

eia@emb.gov.ph, three (3) days before the Public Hearing schedule. Those who will not be able to register or 

submit written positions may be given the opportunity to share their issues on the day of the hearing itself. 

 

The project’s EIS and Executive Summary for the Public are downloadable on our website: (kindly access the 

Notice of Public Hearing/ Consultation link found in our website) while copies will be available in the following 

offices: 

 

EMB REGION 12 Regional Government Center, Brgy. Carpenter Hill Koronadal 

City 

PROVINCIAL GOVERNMENT OF 

SARANGANI 

Capitol Grounds 9501 Alabel Soccsksargen 

 

For more details, please contact the EIA and Management Division at this Office at telephone number 8920-2240 

and 8539-4378 loc 116 and look for the project case handler Engr. Lenon Ramboyong and Engr. George 

Silvederio.  

http://www.emb.gov.ph/

